RESUME DIGEST
HR 194 2022 Regular Session Hughes

Requests the La. Housing Corporation to study issues related to the rising number of
homeless individuals in La. and the lack of affordable housing in the state, to identify
potential funding sources to address these issues, and to report its findings to the House of
Representatives and the House Committee on Appropriations prior to March 1, 2023.



